

November 6, 2008

Mr. Brian Hancock
Director of Voting System Testing & Certification
U.S Election Assistance Commission
1225 New York Ave, NW Suite 1100
Washington D.C. 20005

Email: bhancock@eac.gov

Re: Request to Change VSTL

Dear Mr. Hancock,

This is a request to the U.S. Election Assistance Commission (EAC) to allow Unisyn Voting Solutions to change from our current VSTL, SysTest Labs, to Wyle Labs, an accredited VSTL.

The recent suspension of SysTest Labs by the U.S. Election Assistance Commission as a result of suspension of the laboratory's accreditation by NIST/NVLAP merits good cause under Section 4.3.2.1, *Selection of Accredited Laboratory*, of the EAC's Testing and Certification Program Manual to dissolve our current relationship with SysTest Labs.

If you have any questions or need further information about this matter, please do not hesitate to contact us at your earliest convenience.

We thank you in advance for your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely

Chris Ortiz
Director, Business Development